CORRESPONDENCE




McMillan, Acquanette (Netta)

From: Marlene <

Sent: Monday, April 17, 2023 8:14 AM

To: PublicComment-AutoResponse

Subject: Water restrictions

[Some people who received this message don't often get email from , .. Learn why this is

important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderldentification ]

[ A\ ] CAUTION: This email was delivered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments unless you know the
content is safe. Report phish using the Phish Alert Button. Learn
more...<https://mydoit.cityofpasadena.net/sp?id=kb_article_view&sysparm_article=KB0010263>.

Please keep the two day per week watering for residents. Allowing three days is misguided. This winters water will not last
forever and all predictions say we will continue in a drought pattern. Save our water !
Marlene Decker

Sent from me to you@




McMillan, Acquanette (Netta)

From: Robert Scott Decker

Sent: Monday, April 17, 2023 8:42 AM
To: PublicComment-AutoResponse
Subject: Water policy

Although we got over 40 inches of rain, the southwest is still in a severe drought. We need to continue to conserve our
water resources. Lifting the water restrictions is shortsighted. No one needs to water three days a week; allowing a 2 day a
week schedule would save a significant amount of water. Please consider changing the present policy to a two day a week
schedule.

Bob



